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VOLUNTEERS WANTED FOR A SLEEP AND BRAIN STIMULATION STUDY  
 
 

We are looking for healthy volunteers aged 18-35 years of age, 
for a study investigating how a safe and painless type of brain 

stimulation affects our sleep patterns and memory. 

 
The study involves 3 visits to the sleep lab in Oxford during the day 

(~11am-4pm each visit). The sessions will involve completing 
questionnaires, cognitive tasks, and having a daytime nap while we 

deliver the brain stimulation and measure your brain activity.  
 

You will be compensated for your time and travel expenses 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  If you would like to know more, we would be happy to discuss the 
study with you.  
 
For more information please contact: Anna Guttesen 
Email: sleep-win@ndcn.ox.ac.uk   
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